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VPD Report Number:   20-101040          Date/Time Occurred:  11-28-20 / 0340 hours    

Type of Incident:  Possession of a Stolen 

Vehicle     

 

Location:  5800 block of W. Paradise     

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

 N/A      

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.  Male Juvenile      15       Y         

2.  Female Juvenile     

 

 

 

 

 14       Y      

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details:  On 11-28-20 at approximately 0340 hours Patrol officers responded to the 5800 block of W. Paradise for a 

report of a suspicious vehicle.  Upon arrival officers located the vehicle and it was found to be a reported stolen 

vehicle from the City of Tulare.  A male juvenile suspect and female juvenile suspect were located inside the vehicle.  

Both suspects were taken into custody and later booked into the Tulare County Juvenile Detention Facility.     

 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer:  Patrol     Supervisor:   Sgt. A. Alvarez     
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